

Customer drop-in meeting at Buckden Village Institute

Thursday 9th February, 2012 - Please call in anytime between 4pm & 6:30pm

We are planning to abandon our water treatment unit at Oughtershaw as the process there won't meet water quality regulations. We need to connect our customers in Oughtershaw, who are supplied from this unit, to our grid network. This will be done via a new 8km pipeline from Buckden to Oughtershaw with most of this main constructed in the highway.

Phase 1 – Main-laying from Buckden to Hubberholme:

In March 2012 a section of the B6160, Dubbs Lane, will be closed to through traffic for 5 weeks to ensure worker and public safety. Vehicle and pedestrian access will be maintained for residents on this stretch of road at all times.

Phase 2 - Main-laying from Hubberholme to Oughtershaw:

We'll start work in Oughtershaw Road in May/June 2012. We'd like to find out who uses the road and when so we can try and minimise disruption.

We will be in The Village Institute, Buckden on Thursday 9th February. Please call in as your comments and access needs will help define our plans. Please call in anytime between 4pm & 6.30pm.

If you can't attend and have any questions please call 0845 1 24 24 24 and quote scheme reference D0042.



